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2 December 2021 
 
 
Harold 
Via email: fyi-request-17657-c693afd7@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

 
 
Dear Harold 
 
Re: OIA request - Management of COVID-19 cases in home isolation 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 23 November for information about the DHB's 
performance regarding management of COVID-19 cases in home isolation. 
 
We have transferred your request to Auckland DHB, as the agency which has oversight of the 
Northern Regional Health Coordination Centre (NRHCC). The information to which your request 
relates is more closely associated with the functions of NRHCC. In these circumstances, we are 
required by section 14(ii) of the Official Information Act to transfer your request.  
 
You will hear further from Auckland DHB concerning your request.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

Denise Poole 

Official Information Act Manager 

Waitematā District Health Board 
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